October 17,2023

REGION F ICCWG CIRCULAR LETTER No 06/2023

Subject: Responses received regarding FICC CL 05/2023 proposal
Dear Colleagues,

according to F ICCWG circular letter 05/2023 it was requested feedback
on the proposal of Greece that affects Greek sovereign waters. We received one
positive reaction from the UK. Considering the above there aren’t any objections to
release the proposed INT chart 3762.

Thank you all for considering the requested proposal. This proposal is
forwarded to the forthcoming MBSHC for approval.

Region F Coordinator



